
Please close Southbury Training School. I am a parent of a 31 yr old daughter with down syndrome. My 
wife and I are both 66 yrs old and we are more than happy to have our daughter live with us at home. Our 
concern is what happens to Becky when we are to old to take care of her. I've read many articles on the 
cost per person to live at Southbury training School and you could help three or four times the people that 
you do now by using the money you would save if you closed Southbury and opened private sector group 
homes.            Thank you,   Michael Flynn 
 


